
From: Frances Robinson   
Sent: Monday, January 6, 2025 5:30 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Project name: Summit Carbon Solutions co2 pipeline project 
 
This is Frances Robinson, my address is  , Moffit, N D 58560. My email address is 

.  My phone number is . The docket number is HP24-001.  
I am strongly opposed to Summit Carbon Soltions proposed co2 pipeline. This proposed pipeline is 
supposed to cross both Emmons and Burleigh counties in N D.  I am told they have removed it from my 
land but they have never told the truth before. At our very first meeting we were told that we may as 
well sign or they will get the passage by eminent domain, does that sound as if they are trying  to work 
with the landowners?  Many land owners signed because the pipeline was misrepresented as safe( as 
we were told, co2 is harmless, we breathe it every day, they forgot i to mention not at 100% 
concentration at very high pressure) , most would no longer sign now that they understand what it 
really is. It is well known among landowners the only reason for this pipeline is the financial gain of the 
people and companies invested in its being built . I have heard that one of the men trying to force the 
pipeline on us  admitted it will have no effect on the level of co2 in the atmosphere. They know it is not 
a reliable answer . 
Please stand up for the landowners, the citizens of S D,  our health, welfare, and our rights as humans to 
live in a safe environment not dominated by those that are only thinking of their own financial gain. 
 




